
New York State 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Adopt-A-Natural Resource Stewardship Program 
 

Application 
January 30, 2000 
 

Officers: Rolf Tiedemann, President  Lloyd Burroughs, Vice President 
Winter: 
 358 Electric Ave.  1116 Bird Bay Way 
 Rochester, NY 14613  Venice, FL 34292 
 (H) 716-647-2514  941-488-8488 
 (W) 716-225-9600 X4032 
Summer: 
 c/o Jim Davis  Eagle Lake 
 Eagle Lake  HC-01 Box 126 
 HC-01 Box 112A  Ticonderoga, NY 12883 
 Ticonderoga, NY 12883  518-585-7277 
 518-597-3618 
Email: 
 rtiedema@greece.k12.ny.us  eaglake@aol.com 
 

The activities of the Steward will be performed as: an organization 
 

Organization: Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc. 
 c/o Lloyd Burroughs 
 Eagle Lake 
 HC-01 Box 126 
 Ticonderoga, NY 12883 
 

Activities: • To, as best as possible, regulate the outflow spillway located at the western end 
of Eagle Lake to maintain the previously agreed, and NYS DEC directed, lake 
level of between plus and minus 4 inches as referenced to the gauge on the Rt. 74 
cause way bridge.  

 • To remove beaver dam material from spillway as necessary to allow water flow 
regulation. Material to be piled for periodical removal by NYS DEC. 

 • To remove beaver(s) as necessary, with appropriate permits, to permit the flow 
of water. 

 

Exclusion: • The NYS DEC will continue to maintain the physical dam structure and the 
area around it. 

 • The Eagle Lake Property Owners organization will not be held responsible for 
damages caused by excessive changes in water levels due to rains/ droughts etc.. 

 
Participants: 
 
 

Trapper: 
 Jim Hebert, Rt. 74, Ticonderoga, NY 12883  NW License # NWL-99-0558 

 
Applicant Signature: _________________________________________ 



Eagle Lake Properties Owners, Inc. 

 
 
Officers; Board of Directors; 
President - Rolf Tiedemann Bill Allen  Cole Hickland 
Vice President - Lloyd Burroughs Jim Davis Bill Knauss 
Recording Secretary - Sharon Zankel Rinaldo Fraize Roger Wickes 
Correspondence Secretary - Sue Barwig   
Treasurer - Peter Buechner  
  

 
January 2000 
 
Mr. Peter Grupe 
Supervising Forester 
NYS DEC 
PO Box 296, RT 86 
Ray Brook, NY 12977 
 
Dear Mr. Grupe, 
 
 Enclosed is the information that we talked about several months ago with regards to the 
replacement of the TRP with the Adopt-A-Natural Resource Program. Sorry for the delay in 
completing the paper work but it has been a busy Fall. 
 
 If there are others that will be involved in the program I will provide you with their 
Social Security numbers after a clean up event. Do you have a form for reporting these 
additional SS numbers? 
 
 Let me know if there is any other information that you need with regards to this 
application. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  Rolf Tiedemann 
  President, ELPOI 
  358 Electric Ave. 
  Rochester, NY 14613-1004 
  rtiedema@greece.k12.ny.us 


